
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lucas Girouard  
Sent: 2022/05/24 7:25 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File: OZS-2022-0001 Ward 1 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Why is this construction necessary?  Isn't their enough traffic and noise around this area already.  From 
reading this proposal, we estimate approximately over 5,000  more people living in the area.  This quiet 
subdivision has changed erratically in the last 5 years, never mind adding more chaos with regard to traffic 
and noisy cars and motor bikes.  We are submitting this to oppose this City File. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lucas & Maureen Girouard 
 


